GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2E

Representing the communities of Burleith, Georgetown, and Hillandale

3265 S Street, NW ¢ Washington, DC 20007
(484) 885-8814 « anc2e(@dc.gov
March 7, 2024

Mr. Elliott Garrett

Chair, Public Space Committee
District Department of Transportation
1100 4th Street SW, Third Floor
Washington, DC 20004

PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov

RE: Public Space Application by Douglas Development for the Installation of Two
New Planters at 1023 31st Street NW (DDOT #439203)

Dear Chair Garrett,

On March 4, 2024 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly
noticed and attended by seven commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the
Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (7-0-0) with regard to the
above-referenced matter:

ANC 2E supports the application of Douglas Development to place 2 new planters at the
Canal House Hotel 1023 31* Street. The planters will be placed against the
hotel/building. Even though these planters are in public space, they will not project into
the sidewalk and will not cause any disruption to pedestrian traffic.

ANC2E is happy that this project is moving forward.

Commissioners Mimsy Lindner (2E05@anc.dc.gov) and Gwendolyn Lohse (2EQ6(@anc.dc.gov)

are the Commission’s representatives in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

COMMISSIONERS:
Kishan Putta, District 1 Topher Mathews, District 2 Paul Maysak, District 3
Joe Massaua, District 4 Mimsy Lindner, District 5 Gwendolyn Lohse, District 6

Daniel Chao, District 7 John DiPierri, District 8
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Gwendolyn Lohse
Chair, ANC 2E



